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Carrie & Saul



INT. SAUL’S OFFICE - NIGHT

CARRIE and SAUL discuss.

CARRIE
"She wasn't just some escort. She 
worked for us. She gave her life 
for this country." That's what I 
wanted to say. That's what any 
human being would say to these 
people -- that she was good, that 
we owed it to her to protect her. 
But I, I could not say that. I 
couldn't say that because it's a 
secret. I'm not allowed. And I was 
thinking this is a fucked-up 
business. This is a fucked-up 
business, and I--

SAUL
--Are you done?

CARRIE
No. No, I'm just gonna keep
talking and talking so you can't 
say you have some meeting to go to 
or make up whatever other excuse 
you're gonna make up so you don't 
have to deal with me.

SAUL
Carrie. Everyone's left. There's no 
meetings to go to.

CARRIE
She called me from the club 10 
minutes before she was killed. She 
asked if I had protection on her,
and I said yes.

SAUL
What do you want me to say? It 
matters? It doesn't matter? Don't 
worry, it'll all be fine?

CARRIE
Just say something. Because when 
you cut me out, I'm all alone out 
here, and I can't stand it.

SAUL
They made your informant. Killed 
her.



CARRIE
And I didn't stop them.

SAUL
So, this transfer you had everybody 
looking for...

CARRIE
Never happened. And now they're 
gone. But the prince was so broken 
up about her. Really, really sad. 
I, I can't believe he knew they 
were gonna kill her.

SAUL
What made you think he was even 
involved?

CARRIE
The video of him with Abu Nazir 
that Lynne Reed shot.

SAUL
Which was what exactly? Their 
conversation was benign, what 
little we could hear of it. An 
exchange of pleasantries. Nothing 
more.

CARRIE
Maybe Abu Nazir really went on that 
boat to talk to someone else. 
Someone in the prince's entourage.

SAUL
Someone without his means? If the 
prince wants to fund something, 
he's got the resources. Not 
everybody does. You're looking for
a money transfer, right? Transfer 
of money from a nomadic culture  
that has always known jewelry is 
the easiest way to move wealth. 
Tell me again about the necklace 
she was wearing.

CARRIE
Where did the money go?

SAUL
Could be anywhere.
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